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October 10, 2012

Barcy F. McNeal

Chief, Docketing Division

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor

Columbus, Ohio  43215

Re:
In the Matter of the Review of Chapter 4901:1-8 of the Ohio Administrative Code, Case No. 12-2055-TP-ORD

Dear Ms. McNeal:

On September 26, 2012, the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio issued an Entry in the above-captioned proceeding.  The Entry contained proposed changes to the Commission’s Wireless Enhanced 9-1-1 rules.  The Entry also established deadlines of October 10, 2012 for the filing of comments on the proposed rules and October 17, 2012 for the filing of reply comments.

The Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel (“OCC”) does not have comments on the proposed rules.  OCC reserves its right to file reply comments on the proposed rules.  If you have questions, please feel free to contact me at 614-466-7964 or etter@occ.state.oh.us.

Sincerely,

/s/ Terry L. Etter

Terry L. Etter, Counsel of Record

Assistant Consumers’ Counsel

 cc:
Lynn James, Attorney Examiner


William Wright, Chief, Public Utilities Section


10 West Broad Street18th FloorColumbus, Ohio43215-3485

(614) 466-8574(614) 466-9475 facsimile1-877-PICKOCC toll freewww.pickocc.org

